
January 7, 2025 
 
 
Chairman Daniel Maffei 
Commissioners Rebecca Dye, Louis Sola, Max Vekich 
Federal Maritime Commission 
800 North Capitol Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20573 
 
Subject: December 8th NSAC recommendations approved to submit to the Commission 
 
Dear Chairman Maffei and Commissioners Bentzel, Dye, Sola, and Vekich: 
 
I am writing to formally notify you that the members of the National Shipper Advisory  
Committee (NSAC) continue their diligent and focused work in our subcommittees and our final  
public committee meeting on December 3, 2024. The full committee reviewed, discussed, voted  
upon, and subsequently approved recommendation for the Federal Maritime  
Commission.  
 
This recommendation is listed below and has been attached to the e-mail containing this letter:  
 

Data Subcommittee Recommendation for the Federal Maritime Commission (FMC) on 
Maritime Data Transparency and Harmonization 

 
We believe the Data Subcommittee recommendation aligns within Commissioner Bentzel’s 
overall MDTI initiative. We look forward to receiving a response for this recommendation before 
our first meeting in 2025. 
 
Should the Commission have any questions related to this recommendation, please contact Mr. 
Gabriel Rodriguez Data Subcommittee Chair or myself. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael A. Symonanis 
Chair, National Shipper Advisory Committee 
Director, Strategic Network 
Louis Dreyfus Company 
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